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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 August 2020
Welcome to our Summer Newsletter and a warm welcome back. At the moment with reduced paperwork being sent home and routines having changed we thought it would be a great opportunity to update you with all the new routines in place. All the children and staff have been excited to be back playing with their friends.  

Hygiene and Covid 19 Safety

As we were open for key children throughout lockdown we were in a strong position for wider re opening as we already had stringent hygiene policies and procedures. This has continued, keeping our children and staff safe. We have been following the guidance from gov.uk, HSE, Public health and BMBC.
The guidance suggests grouping the children into bubbles. What this means in practical terms is small groups, each in their own room with their own outside space and resources. Cleaning is taking place throughout the day with a deep clean at the end. 
Communication

We appreciate it is difficult for parents and carers being unable to access the building. Because of this we have set up some new procedures to keep in touch. As well as Early Essence for your individual child’s development the main point of contact is our website
www.silkstonenursery.co.uk
On here you will find under useful information our weekly menu, calendars and newsletters and a new weekly update will be on the homepage. Commencing Monday 10th August.
As always we are here to help with any issues should you wish to speak to us please call or email info@silkstonenursery.co.uk
Early Essence

Keep up to date with your childs development through our online tracking system. If you have lost your log on or need any help we are here to help. 
Please note when your child leaves Cliff Nursery their Early Essence records are removed. Therefore if there is anything you want to save eg photos do this before your child leaves.

New Nursery Life
We were slightly nervous about wider opening as we were unsure how the children would react after being at home with their families for so long. We certainly need not have worried! It was an absolute joy to see and hear them greeting their little friends.They have settled really well into routines of having a great time.
We are so proud of them and marvel at their resilience and adaptability. Who would have expected the “germ police” in preschool to be discussing the relative merits of hand sanitiser brands!!! 
Updated Records
It is that time of year again where we ask you to update your nursery records. We have attached a new Emergency Form and All About Me Form. Please complete and return prior to the start of the Autumn Term.
Parents Consultation Evening 
This year we are doing something different.

Instead of the evening we will be sending home an update of your child’s development.

However your child’s key worker is always available should you wish to talk to them.
Holiday Club for October Half Term 
We are now taking bookings for holiday club. Please book early to avoid disappointment due to restricted numbers. 
Individual Photographs  

Photographs are planned to be taken on 2nd & 5th October so they can be distributed before Christmas. We will confirm nearer the time if this is possible and the restrictions that may need to be in place.
Parent Suggestions/Feedback
We always value your feedback and input to help us maintain our high standards. Please feel free to email or call with any suggestions/feedback and we look forward to hearing from you.
Christmas Closure 
Nursery closes on Wednesday 23rd at 6pm and reopens on Monday 4th January. Holiday Club will be open on Monday 21st – 23rd December.
School Leavers
We would like to say goodbye and very best wishes to all our children who are starting new adventures at school.

Thank You
A massive thank you to everyone for their support and kind words throughout these difficult times.  We have learnt a lot and are now moving forward stronger than ever.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

